This Budget Hearing of the Dundy County Commissioners was held on September 24th, 2024 in the
commissioner’s meeting room of the Dundy County Courthouse. The notice of this Hearing was
published in the September 12th, 2024 issue of Scoop Media News.

Present: Commissioners Scott Olson, Aaron Keiser, Tom Richard, Clerk Miles Preston, Assessor Tish
Burrell, Treasurer Penny Denny, CPA Dan Miller

Chairman Scott Olson called the hearing to order at 8:31 a.m. and announced the location of the Open
Meetings Act poster in the Commissioner’s Meeting Room.

Motion by Keiser to approve the agenda for this meeting, seconded by Richard.
Ayes: Unanimous

The previous hearing minutes will be approved at the next Commissioner’s Meeting.
The public was allowed time to comment, but no members of the public spoke.

With no Further Business, Commissioner Olson closed the Budget hearing at 8:42 a.m.



